
WHEN:  
Beginning February 1, 2019 

WHERE:  
Student Registration Center at the lower level of the Carroll County Board of Education, 
164 Independence Drive, Carrollton, Georgia

For added convenience, there will be two Cluster Registration Events,
where you can register your child for Kindergarten. See details below:

•	 Carroll County Schools Performing Arts Center Registration Night, March 7, 5 pm - 7 pm
•	 Villa Rica High School Registration Night, March 5, 5 pm - 7 pm

WHO:   
A child must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2019, in order to register for Kindergarten

REQUIRED DOCUMENTATION:
•	 Certified birth certificate
•	 Student social security card
•	 Parent photo identification
•	 Two current proofs of residency:
		  Mortgage statement				    Utility bill, i.e., gas/water/electric bill
		  Lease contract					     Property tax bill
		  Homeowner’s insurance bill			   Current vehicle registration form
		  Documentation of Governmental Assistance 
		  (if applicable, i.e. Medicaid, SSI, CAPS, GA TANF,  Food Stamps)

A cell phone bill or a driver’s license is not an acceptable proof of residence.  If a student’s family is living with 
someone else, parents should provide a notarized Carroll County Property Owners/Renters Affidavit from the 
property owner stating where the child’s family is residing, plus a copy of the property owner’s proof of residency 
(any items listed above) and photo ID.

Active duty military families who can support Georgia residency with a copy of official military orders verifying 
Georgia residency during the school year.

ADDITIONAL DOCUMENTATION REQUIRED FOR SCHOOL REGISTRATION:
•	 DHR Immunization Form 3231
•	 DHR Vision, Hearing, Dental and Nutrition Form 3300

Students who do not live in the Carroll County district are eligible to register. Non-residents go through 
an application process at registration and are required to pay a tuition fee of $350 per household to attend 
Carroll County Schools, if accepted.

For further information, go to www.carrollcountyschools.com and link to the Student Registration Center 

or call the Carroll County Board of Education Student Registration Center at 678.854.2302.

CARROLL COUNTY SCHOOLS 
Kindergarten Registration 2019-2020

New Student Online Registration Link is Now Available!
Save time by scanning the QR Code to access the 
pre-registration application.


